
 

Bocce Board Meeting 

October 7, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 am 

Present were: Mick Sunde, Debbie Meyer, Linda Jakobsen, Art Paulsen, Micki Brown, Bob Cornfield 

The minutes were approved as posted. 

The treasurers report was presented and approved.  The balance as of October 12, 2022 was $17,447.44 

Mick announced that there were 16-20 participants each week at drop in bocce over the summer 

Debi Hendrix will be doing eblast and magazine ads for the Club 

Bocce needs a maintenance person to repair equipment on the courts.  Mel Bierley would like to retire 

Discussion of Tri City and SCG tourneys 

Two days a week before Tri City tournament will be allotted for outside teams to practice.  A committee 
will be formed for the tourneys.  Two judges will be at each court.  A class will be given for anyone who 
would like a refresher on how to judge. 

There is a community open house on November 14 and we will have a table to represent our club.  
Directions will be available for prospective members to sign up on line 

Micki Brown is going to check on cost for Bocce brochures to be printed.  A motion to approve $500 to be 
spent on brochures was approved 

Mick Sunde proposed a New Member House Party in late October to welcome new members.  Mick will 
host a trial party at his home.  $150 was approved for refreshments for the party 

A motion was approved to spend up to $500 for a new laser printer for the league coordinator’s use 

The next meeting is scheduled for November 4th at 9:30am 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:25am 

 

 

 


